
                 

WHEN: Wednesday, October 8, 2008 from 12:00 – 1:00  
 
WHERE: 3033 CSEB 
 
WHY: You will have an opportunity to discuss your concerns and issues with the 

consultants regarding the delivery of courses in Computer Science & 

Engineering.  

 

♦ Does the Department respond to your needs with sensitivity, 

structure, personnel etc. including students from varying 

backgrounds (e.g., gender, racial, financial, socio-cultural, religious 

backgrounds and international students)?  

♦ Is there adequate support for students in the program and the 

quality and adequacy of facilities such as library, computing, 

laboratory, study space, essay writing support, ELSS, counseling, 

etc? 

 

Your input is very important and we ask that you take this  

opportunity to put forth your comments and suggestions  

to make us the paramount Department at York University. 

 
 

 


